
 
November 11, 2016 
 

Increased Stipend Level Adjustments for Kirschstein-NRSA Recipients 
 

The National Institutes of Health has issued an announcement stating that recipients of Kirschstein-
NRSA institutional training grant and individual fellowship awards supporting currently active 
postdoctoral trainees or fellows with 0, 1, or 2 years of experience as of December 1, 2016, will received 
increased stipends.  
 
The Notice also provides instructions for requesting one-time supplemental funding to cover the stipend 
increase. Below are the current and projected stipend increases: 
 

 
 
For more information please visit the following links: 

• NIH Notice: Adjustment to Stipend Levels for Postdoctoral Trainees and Fellows on Ruth L. 
Kirschstein National Research Service Awards (NRSA) (NOT-OD-17-002)  

• ORA Website: http://ora.miami.edu/ 
 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__grants.nih.gov_grants_guide_notice-2Dfiles_NOT-2DOD-2D17-2D002.html&d=DQMCaQ&c=y2w-uYmhgFWijp_IQN0DhA&r=ENpxKJlE4dcK0nq9DZEClWQ2V3GSHcJbvxB7sOxPeNI&m=Di9ixkv5gslVGBR9W-duOOISHbdQBis3EJehIzJ8TXk&s=ABGQsqMdST7rcbcQjzyYHF-bPkauWk3uUUTxZyddhlw&e=
http://ora.miami.edu/

